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Background and Previous Council Direction 

Background 
In early June 2020, more than 70,000 Calgarians signed a petition calling for public consultation on 

systemic racism. On June 15, 2020, Council passed Calgary’s Commitment to Anti-Racism Notice of 

Motion and in July 2020, there was a 3-day public hearing where Indigenous, Black, and diverse 

Racialized Calgarians shared their lived experiences of systemic racism in Calgary. 

 

Previous Council Direction 
 

 

  

DATE REPORT 

NUMBER 

DIRECTION/DESCRIPTION 

2020 June 15  C2020_0715  NOTICE OF MOTION 

 CALGARY’S COMMITMENT TO ANTI-RACISM  
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